FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Handing fines out is bonus led? Yes or no.


If yes I want to know how much and how many bonuses are given for each fine handed out.

How much of the law do officers actually understand?

What training are they given?

How many people in the last 20 years have challenged the sign on Saxby Street under the grounds it is misleading and ambiguous?

The Saxby street fines are the highest given out in the country. This confirms that the signage is completed ambiguous. How can I challenge ambiguous signage?

Has anyone successfully challenged the councils street signage?

Have you been threatened with being judicially reviewed by an aggreived citizen?

How many complaints do you receive every month for the last 20 years about unclear signage in the whole of Leicester?

You have submitted three FOIA requests regarding parking tickets on Saxby Street, 
30056, 30158 and 30359, since the 18th of January after receiving a parking fine.  You have continued to request personal information about the ability and training of staff and managers, and, despite being told that information was only held from 2007 onwards in response 30158, and, that trawling through said records would exceed the FOIA time frame, you have again asked the Council to trawl through 20 years of data. 

Leicester City Council believes that your request for information is exempt under s14(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is vexatious. You have submitted further requests in response to your original request, and, the requests are substantially similar. 
Your continued correspondence with the Council causes an unjustified level of disruption, and, clearly serves no value or serious purpose, other than to cause harassment and distress to staff.   Although further requests will be considered on their own merit, at this stage the Council is unwilling to respond further to the matters previously raised, i.e. PCN’s, staff, signage and the legality of a parking ticket,or, the veiled threat of judicial review.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
